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NO SUMMER SLOWDOWN 
Burnaby Schools were busy places over July and August. Summer Session was a hot choice for 
students and their families, with record enrolment of more than 8000 registrations. Students 
could choose core courses, as well as learning a new skill or pursuing an interest. Fun was also . It was a true community partnership 

with more than 50  
The Burnaby School District wants  
Much progress on construction of the new Burnaby North Secondary was made over the 
summer. The photos from left to right were taken a day apart and show the first walls of the 
Theatre and Conference Centre going up. Work continues, with the new school expected to 
be complete in 2023. It will be ready early that year for North’s 1800 students, along with space 
for childcare, adult education, and a conference centre.  

EXPERIENCE IN CLASS INSPIRES STUDENT AUTHOR 

While many people have ramped up enjoyment of their streaming services during the 
pandemic, a Grade 12 student at Cariboo Hill Secondary used the time without his typical 
activities to publish four books – including one inspired by what he learned about electronics 

disease having been featured by CBC British Columbia. The student is donating a percentage 
of each purchase of that book to Crohn’s and Colitis Canada. 
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A JOYFUL RETURN TO SPORTS 
There were many smiles on the faces of student athletes across the District as school sports 
returned to high school – 


